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RETAIL236684

Dear Valued Client,

CIBC FirstCaribbean thanks you for your continued loyalty and support. 

We wish to inform you that effective Monday, 24 July, 2023, CIBC FirstCaribbean will relocate from its 
Governor’s Harbour site to our new branch at #4 Charlow’s Bay Plaza, Queen’s Highway.

Our new facility will provide you with cutting edge Smart Technology ABMs, night deposit services as 
well as online banking services in an ultra-modern digital zone.

All existing loans and deposit balances will be automatically transferred to the new, state-of-the-art 
branch. No action will be required of you during the transition period and you can continue to bank with 
confidence. 

We remain committed to ensuring that all your 
banking needs are met and are available should
you wish to discuss the transition process.

Please note that our current location at 
Eleuthera Supply Building Complex will 
close permanently on Friday, 21 July, 
2023 at 4:30 pm.

We thank you for your ongoing support 
and look forward to serving you at our 
new location in the coming months.

Sincerely,

..................................................................
District Manager
CIBC FirstCaribbean

FirstCaribbean International Bank 
(Bahamas) Limited
PO Box EL-25022
Governor’s Harbour
Eleuthera, Bahamas

Tel: 242 332-2300
Fax: 242 332-2318

We are moving our branch 
to serve you better


